City of Marco Island

September 14%, 2016

Jennifer Carpenter

Assistant District Director, South District
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bob Martinez Center

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Subject: Compliance Assistance Offer
City of Marco Island NPDES Phase II Municipal Separate Strom Sewer System (MS4)
NPDES Permit ID Number: FLR04E151-001
Marco Island, Florida

Dear Jennifer Carpenter:

We wish to acknowledge receiving your March 9%, 2020 letter which offered the City of Marco
Island assistance in resolving some non-compliance issues that resulted from the October 9%,
2019 Audit.

I can assure you that we are currently working to respond to all of the listed non-compliance
issues and will definitely comply with your direction within the 30-day response period or less.
It is the City’s desire to adequality address the issues so that this matter can be successfully
closed.

I wish to complement the two inspectors, Hector Rivera and James Mason, on the most
professional and open way they conducted the audit. Compliance with their report will only help
to make our MS4 permit and annual reporting techniques vastly improved. We have already
been in contact with Mr. Rivera concerning our next phase permit.

In closing, my I offer a point of clarification. Dr. James Riviere is no longer employed by the
City and therefore should be removed from any future mailing lists. Mr. Michael McNees is our
current City Manger and should be added as a contact.

Thanks once again for the offer of assistance and we look forward to completing
these tasks with the support of your office.



City ot Marco Island

imothy E. Pinter. P.E.
Public Works Director
City of Marco Island, Florida

Cec: Michael McNees
Jason Tomassetti



